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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer is  
Ms Eeles and the  deputy safeguarding 

officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express concerns to 
the multi agency safeguarding team 

(MASH)  

directly  on 0345 155 1071 or email 
mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

Any parents entering the school must sign 
in at the office to ensure we know who is in 

the building. 

Attendance 

Well done to Sycamores for achiev-

ing 100% attendance this week.  

Lateness continues to be an issue and 

disrupts learning. We operate a break-

fast club that is only 50p to attend 

(including food). It opens at 8am. 

Our school day begins at 8.55am. 

 

This week in… 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. 

 

This week, our roving reporter, Oliwia, has discovered that the children’s minds have been full of East-
er bunnies and bonnets!   

 

Acorns and Oaks:   “I really enjoyed painting Easter egg pictures and I liked the big, 
bad bunny and I learnt the “er” sound this week” - Mesha 

 

Chestnuts:  “I was really proud of myself on Monday because I wrote a whole page 
about a dragon who left its eggs in my classroom right up until Thursday when they 
suddenly disappeared. I think the Easter bunny took them!” - Alfie 

 

Sycamores:  “I enjoyed maths because we had to write our times tables backwards 
and I was really challenged by it. I really liked the Easter bonnet parade and was  
really happy for the people who won” - Ioana 
 
 
Redwoods: “I enjoyed making the Easter bonnets on Thursday and making our water 
cycle folded diagrams.  We also learnt about direct and indirect speech” -   Tiffany 
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Diary Dates 

Friday ,5th April– Last day of the 

Spring term. Easter holidays begin. 

Finish at 2pm 

Wednesday, 24th April– children  

return to school after the Easter  

holidays. 

26th April - Redwoods handball tour-

nament at Bearnes 

3rd May Sycamores handball tourna-

ment at Bearnes 

* w/c 13th May—KS2 SATs WEEK * 

Monday, 20th May—KS2 trip to  

The Eden Project 

Tuesday, 21st May—KS2 to Haldon 

Forest for outdoor learning and  

orienteering 

Awards 

Star Learners: 

Acorns–  Alaya 

Oaks– Aston 

Chestnuts-  Alby 

Sycamores– Evan 

Redwoods– Saul 

 

 

Random Act of Kindness– Mille  

 

House cup– Exe 

 

Attendance cup– Chestnuts 

 
 

Whole School News 

We have come to the end of another term and the children have continued to work exceptional-

ly hard. 

We were very impressed with the amount of children who took part in our Eco– Easter bonnet 

competition. As always it is wonderful to see what the children have produced as part of their 

home work. Thank you to the school council for assisting me in choosing the winners from each 

class. 

Miss Toze and Miss Halloway have joined us from Exeter University as part of their teacher  

training. They have settled in well and will be supporting the learning in Sycamores and  

Redwoods until early July. 


